
  
  
 
TO:  Residents or Businesses of Grantville.  
 
FROM:  Travell Blake 
 
DATE:  Thursday, February 10th , 2022 
 
RE:  Full Closure for the Filming of The Color Purple Musical 
 
 
Dear Resident or Business Owner, 
 
Please allow us to notify you of an upcoming, temporary street closure in your area: 
 
FULL CLOSURE 
Main Street, between Moreland / Grant & Lagrange / Post Streets on 
Friday, February 18th, 2022 from 11:00am to 2:00pm. 
 

    
We will have off duty City of Grantville police officers with us to safely detour traffic around the closed 
block. We thank you in advance for your patience.  
 
The purpose of the closure is to allow our choreography team to rehearse their routine for scenes that will 
eventually film on Main Street in Grantville. If you have any questions feel free to call us. Thank you. 
 
 
Yours Truly, 
 
Travell Blake Chris Page 
Key Assistant Location Manager                     Assistant Location Manager 
“The Color Purple Musical”                              “The Color Purple Musical” 
(C) 404-734-6513                                             (C) 973-651-8099 
travellb111@gmail.com                                    chrispagefilms@gmail.com  


